
INFORMATION NOTICE
DIVISION OF MOTORIST SERVICES

DATE:  12/18/23 
Information Notice (INFO) 

INFO23-034 

SUBJECT: FRAUD ALERT - Wyoming Stolen Titles 

Overview: 

The Florida Department of Highway Safety and Motor Vehicles (FLHSMV) has been notified by 
the State of Wyoming, advising that 500 blank Wyoming certificates of title that were stolen 
from the Wyoming Department of State branch offices sometime after May 01,2023, have been 
used in the state of Colorado.  

Details: 

The control numbers on the missing documents are: 

8790001 - 8790500 (500)  

If a fraudulent Wyoming title is presented in your office, please follow the instructions for 
suspected title fraud in procedure TL-56, Suspected Title, Registration, and/or Odometer Fraud. 

Conclusion: 

If you have any questions, please contact the MV Fraud Unit for assistance. 

MV Fraud Unit 
(850) 617- 2907
DMV-Enforcement@flhsmv.gov
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